BOURNE ELSEA PARK CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY ACADEMY

Executive Headteacher: Mrs S J Moore Acting Head of School: Mr P Bellamy

Sandown Drive Tel: 426968

Bourne

11th March 2021

Dear Parents / Carers

EASTER CELEBRATIONS

On Wednesday 31st March our pupils will have a virtual Easter Collective Worship in school which Father Chris will be part of. We will be joined in the service by our friends from Bourne Abbey.

Due to COVID-19 restrictions, we will be having a slightly amended "Easter Eggstravaganza Event". This will also take place on Wednesday 31st March and we hope it will not be too "eggsasperating". Your child/ren are invited to enter the following two events, this is on a voluntary basis. All entrants will receive a prize and there will be bigger prizes for winners. The prizes will have been quarantined in school before we give them out in class bubbles.

Easter Bonnet/Hats

Design and make an Easter Bonnet/Hat and upload a photograph on Seesaw. Judging will favour home-made children's entries.

Decorated Egg

Take a hard-boiled egg and paint/decorate it to look like something or somebody. Props, scenic backgrounds etc. allowed. Again, please upload a photograph of your entry on Seesaw.

Please can you send your photographs by Monday 29th March. If you haven't got a device at home, please email your photographs to:

BEP.enquiries@abbeyacademies.co.uk

I look forward to 'eggstraordinary' Easter Celebrations.

Yours sincerely

Sarah Moore

Executive Headteacher